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December 

 18    FCCC   Christmas Lunch  at the Crown of Crucis        

            Only two places left               contact  Jill or Malcolm Cutler  01285  712 173                

 28  After Christmas Blues Run        contact Bunny Lees-Smith  01666 577 275 

January 

 1   Classic Motor Hub New Year’s Day  Meet   12noon to 3pm       website 

 22 FCCC Committee Meeting 7.30pm Thames Head Inn  

                                         contact Geoff. Tebby 01453 883821 

 TBA  PROVISIONAL  Talk “Carriages to Concorde”  

                                                                      contact  Malcolm Cutler  01285  712 173  

 TBA  re-arranged Stan Dibben Talk   contact  Malcolm Cutler  01285  712 173                                                                              

          ADVANCE NOTICE    

 Corinium Run 15th April 2018 

 Drive It Day 22nd. April 2018 

 The Churchill Classic car show for 2018 will be on June 10th. 

 FCCC Away Week  18-24th.  June  2018 
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If you have a question, call 
Bunny Lees-Smith, Event 
Coordinator, 01666 577 275 
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Newsletter 

What’s Coming Up 

A  HAPPY  CHRISTMAS TO  YOU  ALL 

A message from Sheila, Tracey and Julie Moore 

Sheila Moore and her daughters, Tracey and Julie, would like to thank those of you who attended Brian’s funeral and for their kind 
words and donations to the “Brighter Future Radiotherapy Appeal” at the Great Western Hospital, Swindon.   

The amount raised was £345. 

Over the years we have enjoyed good company at lots of different events, including days out showing our car, and the Wednesday 
classic lunch runs. 

Thank you all for many happy memories. 


